
 
 

Stonehaven Flood Protection Scheme  

Community Benefits Report 

Stonehaven Harbour Festival 

Sunday 25th August 2019 

The Harbour Festival is an annual joint initiative by the Rotary Club, the Lions Club and the 

Round Table. The Clubs got together to organise the first of this series of Festivals in 2013, 

to give people in Stonehaven something to celebrate following the 2012 floods, and it has 

continued annually since then.  

This year’s theme was "Save our Seas" and had a record attendance at a hot 24 degrees.  

McLaughlin and Harvey as part of their Project Community Benefits made a donation of 

£350, took part in the Raft Race which was great fun and had an Project information stand 

which was well attended.   

In addition, a raffle for “Harvey” our mascot with the proceeds going to the fundraising.  

 

The children took park in a project related coloring competition involving ducks, trees and 

dump trucks and winners chosen by two of the project team.  The RNLI mascot “Stormy” 

also took part …… with a little help from a friend 



 
 

 

Our winners will receive their prizes  

  

 

 

 

  

 

“The Protectors”  

The team including Harvey the 

mascot and  

Paddy the Therapet 

The team came in third and 

received medals and £50 donation 

prize which was given by the 

organisers of the event 

CLO Sheila and Harvey soaking up 

the fun and sunshine. 

 

Medals being displayed 



 
 

 

 

 


